ERRATUM

Anesthetic and Analgesic Drug Products Advisory Committee Activity and Decisions in the Opioid-crisis Era: Erratum

In the article beginning on page 740 in the October 2020 issue, there is an error in the “Oliceridine” section and in Table
2. In the third paragraph of the “Oliceridine” section on page 745, ... (at the time of this writing, the Food and Drug
Administration has not publicly responded to the resubmission)” should be replaced by “Oliceridine has now been approved
by the Food and Drug administration in adults for the management of acute pain severe enough to require an intravenous
opioid analgesic and for whom alternative treatments are inadequate.” Additionally, in the first “October 2018” row in Table
2 on page 742,“Not approved” should be replaced by “Approved after resubmission.”

The online version and PDF of the article have been corrected.
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